
ALLIES & ROSS
MANAGEMENT AND

DEVELOPMENT
CORPORATION
REQUEST FOR

PROPOSALS (RFP) FOR
SECURITY CAMERA

SYSTEMS AND ACCESS
CONTROL FOR THE

NORTHVIEW MIDRISE
ARMDC RFP

#2024-43-REBID
Allies and Ross Management
and Development Corporation
(ARMDC)  hereby  requests
proposals from qualified Firms
or  Individuals  capable  of
providing  the  following
service(s):
Request for Proposals (RFP)
– Security Camera Systems
and Access Control for the

Northview Midrise
RFP  documents  will  be
available  no  later  than
September 3, 2024. Copies of
RFP  documents  are  not
available for in-person pickup.
Firms interested in responding
may obtain a copy of the RFP
documents from the Business
Opportunities  Section  of  the
HACP  Website,
www.hacp.org.  Prospective
Offerors  may  register  as
vendors on the website and
download the documents free
of charge.
A pre-submission meeting will

be held via Zoom on
September 19, 2024, at

10:00 A.M
Join Zoom Meeting

Meeting ID: 882 3109 7514
Passcode: 465467

Dial in: +1 301 715 8592 US
(Washington D.C)

The deadline for the final
submission of written

questions is September 26,
2024, at 10:00 A.M.

The deadline for submission of
proposals is October 3, 2024,
at 10:00 A.M. Proposals must

be sent to:
Brandon Havranek - Associate

Director of Procurement
Housing Authority of the City

of Pittsburgh
412 Boulevard of the Allies,

6th Floor
Procurement Department

Pittsburgh, PA 15219
Phone: 412-643-2890

Fax: 412-456-5007
brandon.havranek@hacp.or

g
The Housing Authority of the
City of Pittsburgh will only be
accepting  physical  proposals
dropped  off  in  person  from
8:00 AM until  the closing of
10:00 AM on October 3, 2024.
Proposals  may  still  be
submitted electronically at the
following  link:
https://www.dropbox.com
/request
/gu1hUWNRPfYxgcd26niN?
oref=e and can still be mailed
via USPS at which time they
will  be  Time  and  Date
Stamped at 412 Boulevard of
the  Allies,  6th  Floor
Procurement,  Pittsburgh,  PA
15219. The Housing Authority
of  the  City  of  Pittsburgh
strongly  encourages  certified
minority business enterprises
and  women  business
enterprises to respond to this
solicitation.   HACP  has
revised its website. As part
of those revisions, vendors
must  now  register  and
log-in,  to  view  and
download  IFB/RFPs
documentation.
Caster D. Binion, President

& CEO
Allies & Ross Management

and Development
Corporation


